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105 Parkway 01/12/2017  21:00:582017/4792/P COMMNT Sonia Wicken Direct correspondence with all owners/residents of 103-105 Parkway should be made by 

letter. 

The proposed changes have direct impact on the rear of 103-105 Parkway. 

A note on the lamppost is insufficient notification.

Flat 1/ 105 

Parkway

London

NW1 7PP

01/12/2017  20:57:322017/4792/P OBJ Sonia Wicken The current clear glass with frosted canopies on the north elevation of the maisonette (see 

elevations drawing) permits overlooking into the bedroom of Flat 1, 105 Parkway. Planning 

permission 2011/0399/P should not therefore have been approved. The application 

included misleading drawings which concealed the issue of overlooking [see 

correspondence with Angela Ryan Mar-Jul 2015]

This new proposed change of use from bedroom to living room will further exacerbate the 

overlooking issue and deprive us of privacy. 

I hope the new applicant and Camden Planning will take this opportunity to address the 

overlooking issue by use of more suitable opaque glazing.
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